
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/18/2013 11:41:06 AM
To: Scott Murtinshaw (sgm@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Are we still on ? Would we be able to include Martin Collette from Edison ? He is their GRC guy. We can do 
another lunch next week if you'd like too

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0181082
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